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March 15, 2019




On the evening of March 15, 2019, the Champion Township Board of Trustees became aware through media reports of an agreement between the Trumbull County Commissioners and the City of Warren representatives.  This agreement appears to be in regards to the negotiations first entered into by those entities concerning the rate at which customers outside city limits are charged for the flow of sewer into the city’s treatment facilities.  

At this time the Champion Township Board of Trustees has not been notified of the contents of that agreement beyond the information being presented through local media outlets.  As the Board becomes aware of the contents of this agreement we will make this information available to our citizens and determine the appropriate response. 
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